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QUESTIONS? Call the 24-Hour Construction Hotline: 206-296-4081 

 
Project Update: November 6, 2009 
 
Demolition of existing pump station complete, foundation work begins. 
 
King County’s contractor for the Bellevue Pump Station Upgrade project recently completed 
demolition of the existing pump station and will begin drilling structural support piles for the 
foundation of the upgraded pump station building. 
 
Starting Monday, November 9 crews will begin 
drilling the structural support piles using auger 
cast piles. Auger cast piles are a drilled and 
cement pumped pile, not a driven pile. This 
eliminates the excessive noise and vibration 
created by hammer driven piles.  
 
The temporary pump station system will continue 
to provide wastewater service to the community 
while construction progresses on the upgraded 
pump station.  
 
What to expect 
• Large crane arrives on site week of November 9. 

• Increased activity and noise coming from the site starting the week of Monday, November 9 
through November 13 as crews begin drilling auger cast piles.  

• Constructions activities will occur weekdays between 7 a.m. – 5 p.m. Neighbors will be given 
advance notice of any construction activities that may require extended work hours.  

King County is upgrading the Bellevue Pump Station to protect public health and the 
environment. The existing pump station is more than 40 years old and must be expanded to 
accommodate Bellevue's growing wastewater treatment needs. King County is committed to 
being a good neighbor. If you have any questions, comments, or concerns please contact 
Maryann Petrocelli, 206-263-7321.  
 
You can also visit the project web page: 
http://www.kingcounty.gov/environment/wtd/Construction/East/Bellevue.aspx  
 
 

 
Thank you for your continued patience! 

 
 

Alternative Formats Available 
206-263-7321| 711 (TTY Relay) 

Future site of newly upgraded Bellevue Pump Station, 
Nov 2009 


